
 
 

RESPONSIVE SUMMARY FOR LIQUEFIED PETROLEUM GAS BOARD 

RULE AMENDMENT 

 Comes now the Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board (LP Gas Board), by and through Daniel 

Pilkington, Senior Attorney of the Department of Energy and Environment, and provides this 

Responsive Summary as required under Ark. Code Ann. § 25-15-204(g)(1)(C)(ii)(c):  

 1.         On August 12, 2024, the LP Gas Board initiated rulemaking to amend its State Code, 

Liquefied Petroleum Gas, Containers and Equipment, and approved the amendments to that rule.   

 2. On September 7th, 8th, and 9th, 2024, the notice of the proposed rule changes, public 

hearing, and public comment period was published in the Arkansas Democrat-Gazette.   

   3. On October 1, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., the LP Gas Board held a public hearing regarding 

the proposed rule changes at the offices of the LP Gas Board, 3800 Richards Road, North Little 

Rock, AR 72117. No public comments were offered during the public hearing.  

 4. The public comment period expired on October 7, 2024, at 11:59 p.m., and no 

public comments were received during the public comment period. 

      Respectfully Submitted, 

By:   

Daniel Pilkington 

Senior Attorney 

Department of Energy and Environment 

5301 Northshore Drive 

North Little Rock, Arkansas 72218 

(501) 682-0895 

Daniel.Pilkington@arkansas.gov 

                  


